
 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 20th June 2025 

 

What a fantastic week we’ve had! 

 

I’m so proud of our ‘Year Ones in training’ who 
have had a fabulous time in Year 1/2 this week.  I 
missed them very much, but was kept very busy 
with my new EYFS children! 

In Maths, we’ve been learning about Doubles.  We 
loved the ‘Doubles’ rap (I’ll add a link on Tapestry 
next week). 
Maybe they could show you at home? 

PE involved hoops and giving instructions to their 
partner.  

Next week we’ll enjoy being back together! 

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the sunshine! 

Mrs Madden       


